Throughout the District, we pride ourselves on creating a welcoming and inclusive environment. We
celebrate and appreciate our diversity every day. At Maple East Elementary School, to highlight
their school community, they created the Heritage Hall. The display, which lines the main hallway in
the school, includes welcome in languages spoken by families, students, faculty, and staff
throughout the building. This was built in collaboration with the school community and the result of a
survey to identify what languages and cultures were important to them. As Arjun, a fourth grader
said at the time, it makes people feel more connected. This display is updated on yearly basis to

help ensure it is up to date and reflective of the Maple East school community.



